Snohomish County
Public Works

June 29, 2020 3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 607
Everelt, WA 98201-4045
(425) 388-3488

Mark L. Johnson, Secretary and Executive Director WWW.SNn0co.org
Attention: Danny Kermode, Assistant Director Dave Somers
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission County Execulive
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Republic Services/Snohomish County Revenue Sharing Plans

Dear Mr. Johnson:

The purpose of this letter is lo provide Snohomish County's determinations regarding the revenue sharing
compliance with RCW 81.77.185 by Republic Services of Lynnwood (Republic Services). This letter reports the
County’s findings regarding Republic Services' performance under Part A of the current revenue sharing plan
from August 1, 2019, to April 30, 2020. The plans referenced herein apply to Republic Services' G-12 certificated
territory within Snohomish County.

Augqust 1, 2019 — April 30, 2020

Republic has done a good job implementing the high quality tasks described in the plans. We are
satisfied with their efforts. The agreed upon tasks have been implemented according to the Plan
with mutually agreed upon adjustments to the Plan due to the substantial reductions in commodity
prices. The County and Republic Services have agreed upon modified tasks and goals for Part B of
the Plan to accommodate the decline in revenue, These upcoming tasks are described in
Attachment B.

Thank you for the opportunity to offer our comments and support for the recycling plans developed by
Republic Services and Snohomish County. If you have any questions, please contact Jo-Anne Antoun at (425)

388-6492 or Jo-Anne.Antoun@co.snohomish.wa.us.

Singerely,

olid Waste Birector
Snohomish County Public Works
matthew zybas @snoco .org



